VIRGINIA WESTERN COMMUNITY COLLEGE

MINUTES 4 473

The Executive Committee of the Board for Virginia Western Community
College met on March 24, 1972 at 4 :00 p.m. in the president's conference
room. Members present were:

Mr. Richard H. Hahn

Mr . William S. Russell .
Mr . Henry E. Thomas

Mr ., Paul R, Thomson

Mr. W. Darnall Vinyard

Dr. Harold H. Hopper, President

The purpose of this meeting was to choose an architect to draw up the plans
for our occupational-technical building. Kinsey, Motley 3 Shane have
completed the job they were appointed to do and now Ken Motley is joining
the firm of Vosbeck and Vosbeck. After some discussion the following
motion was made by Mr. Vinyard and seconded by Mr. Russell:

That we employ Kinsey % Shane to draw up the
plans for our occupational—-technical building.

The motion passed unanimously.

The architect chosen will have to be submitted to the Art Commission for
approval at the State Board meeting on April 5 and 6.

The secretary left the meeting before adjournrment which was around 5:00 p.m.



